
Dear Kingdom Citizens, 

1 Thessalonians 2:9 For you recall, brethren, our labor and hardship, how 
working night and day so as not to be a burden to any of you, we proclaimed to 
you the gospel of God. 10 You are witnesses, and so is God, how devoutly and 
uprightly and blamelessly we behaved toward you believers; 11 just as you know 
how we were exhorting and encouraging and imploring each one of you as a 
father would his own children. 12 so that you would walk in a manner worthy of 
the God who calls you into His own kingdom and glory. 

I pray that we are encouraging each other in the faith. 
I pray that we walk in a manner worthy of God. 
I pray that we submit ourselves in loving service to the King. 

I am attaching the handout from Dr. Witte to serve as "prayer meeting via email." 

Pastor Jonathan will host students on the church campus but outside tonight. 

We are here to serve you in any way that we can.  The office opened on 
Monday.  The office phone is (423) 479-3731. 

You are always welcome to contact me on my cell phone or by email. 

Have a great night! 
Be Encouraged, 

Pastor Stan


